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identical letter were left with Mr. Farquhar 
Robertson and Major Haywood for submission to the 
Board of the Montreal General Hospital. These 
gentlemen stated that they were in favor of the 
scheme and felt that the Montreal General Hospital 
were fully cognizant of the needs of closer co­
operation between all the Hospitals and the 
Faculty of Medicine of McGill University.

On March 12th, a letter was received 
from Sir Vincent Meredith, dated March 11th, 
which reads as followsî-

M03TK3AL, 11th March,1920,

Dear Dr. adans,
The Governors of Royal Victoria 

Hospital have given fall consideration to 
the proposals convoyed to the Hospital in 
your letter of the 3rd of March in connection 
with the efficient organisation of the 
Clinical teaching at McGill University, and 
it affords us pleasure to be able to meet 
the views as expressed in your letter under 
aoknowledgaont.

It will no doubt be agreeable to 
you that the appointe! -Governors and Medical 
Boards of the Hospitals will have the right 
of selection of a nominee or nominees in tne 
event absence or inability to act of any 
member of the Boards.

The agreement is to become opera­
tive forthwith and remain in force for five 
years, with the stipulation that any of the 
parties thereto ma withdraw at the end of 

calendar year by giving one year1s notice 
in writing.
any

I am.

Yours very truly, 

(Signed) Vincent Meredith

PHESIDRHT.


